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Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. B. J. Youngblood, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 1
Division of Licensing
U. S. Nuc1 car Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Youngblood:

Reference: (1) Fermi-2
NRC Docket No. 50-341

(2) Letter, Detroit Edison to NRC,
Containment Leakage Testing, Type .'s",
EF2-64579, August 18, 1983

(3) Letter, NRC to Detroit Edison, "Use of
BN-TOP-1 for the Fermi 2 Facility
Containment Leakage Testing per Appendix
J", December 13, 1983

Subject: Use of BN-TOP-1 for the Fermi-2 Facility
Containment Leakage Testing per Appendix J

In accordance with your letter of December 12, 1983
(Reference 3) responding to our Reference (2) letter,
Detroit Edison will adopt all applicabic provisions of
BN-TOP-1, " Testing Criteria for Integrated Leakage
Rate Testing of Primary Containment Structures for
Nuclear Plants", Rev. 1, associated with performing an
eight hour Type A test. As requested, these provisions
will be incorporated into the Fermi-2 Technical Specifi-
cations.

Should you have-any further questions, please contact
Mr. O. Keener Earle, (313) 586-4211.

Sincerely,

,/ i

cc: Mr. P. M. Byton -

Mr. M. D. Lynch
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